
Banco de la República (the Central Bank of Colombia) installed the
Second Stage of the Colombian Payment Systems Forum 

The installation of the Forum took place on 18 April 2023 at the Events Center of the Luis Ángel Arango
Library, with the participation of the main actors of the retail-value payments ecosystem.

Ana María Prieto, Head of the Payment Systems Department of Banco de la República, pointed out the
importance of coordinating the different authorities and the interoperability of the ecosystem that is being
created.

Read the presentation of the event (available only in Spanish).
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